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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
 

 CITY UNION OF BALTIMORE STATEMENT ON PASSING OF 
DPW SPOKESMAN JEFFREY RAYMOND  

 
Baltimore, MD- The City Union of Baltimore is saddened to learn of the passing of Jeffrey 
Raymond. Mr. Raymond's service at the Department of Public Works was crucial to keeping 
CUB and the public informed on the various issues at the department. In our dealings with Mr. 
Raymond, he was always honest, kind, and fair. His calming presence and clarity in thought and 
word made complex issues easier to understand. 
 
Our deepest sympathies to his wife Beth, son Seth and his entire family during this period of 
mourning. As grief passes and becomes warm memories of love, we hope his family knows the 
positive impact their loved one made on the workers and citizens of Baltimore city. 
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